
 

The newly elected officials of SOBO paid a courtesy call on the Dean, School of Business  Dr. 

Aduda.  They presented their action plan to the Dean.The Dean,  congratulated them for their 

election as the new officials of SOBO and assured them of the full support of the Dean’s office 

as they implement their programmes. 

 

  

 

  

 

 


